
 

Town of Westerlo  

Comprehensive Plan Committee Minutes 

Meeting on Wednesday, January 13th, 2021 

 

The Town of Westerlo Comprehensive Plan Committee held a meeting on Wednesday January 

13th 2021 virtually via Zoom. Committee Chair Dave Lendrum opened the meeting at 7 PM with 

the Pledge of Allegiance to the Flag.  

 

*This meeting was held fully virtually. 

 Those in attendance virtually:  Committee Members Dave Lendrum, Bill Scrafford, Jill Henck, 

and John Sefcik were present via Zoom meeting. Chuck Voss was present as the consultant. 

Joe Boone was present from the community.   

 

 

 

1. Minutes: John Sefcik made a motion to approve the minutes of the December 16th2 

meeting. Seconded by Jill.  All voted in favor.  

2. The Renewable Draft was discussed and a few minor changes to goals and 

language, and formatting were made, which Chuck Voss took note of and agreed to 

amend.   

3. Chuck agreed to send out the revised version of the document to the committee 

early in the week of 1/18/2021 for final evaluation and comments.   

4. The committee drafted a set of goals based on the original goals 6 and 7, 

working from Bill Scrafford’s working draft.  These goals were combined to form one 

commercial and business goal.   

5.  The finalized list of goals was shared B & L for final drafting. 

6. The committee agreed to work on Agricultural goals prior to the January 27th 

meeting.  These would be shared electronically.  

7. Public Comment:  Joe Boone thanked the committee for their efforts in getting 

ideas to paper and seeing the renewable goals to fruition.   

 

 

Jill made a motion to adjourn at 9:04 PM. Bill seconded.  

The next meeting is on January 27th at 7:00 PM via Zoom.  

 

Submitted by, 

Dave Lendrum 

Comp Plan Committee Chair 


